
Icelandic s~ulture in Minn. October 19, 1906 

James Fisher to R.I.Farrington. 

Encloses letter to J.J.Hil1 f c s m  B.J.Brand- 
son, president of Icelandic Evangelical Luther 
an Synod in America. States that, "We are at 
present maintaining chairs in Icelandic lan- 
guage and literature in connection with two 
colleges, namely, Wesley College at Winnipeg, 
Man. and Gustavus Adolphus College in St. 
Peter, Minnesota," 
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